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At Judicial Conference on June 20, 2011, the Commission approved a clarification 

to the policy requiring a $25 filing fee. Forms amending the original pleadings and 

requesting a hearing will require a $25 filing fee. A twenty-five dollar ($25) filing 

fee will be required to process pending pleadings which had been previously 

postponed by consent or agreement of the Parties. To renew the request for a 

hearing on the original pleadings, it will not be necessary for the moving party to 

file an additional Commission Form requesting a hearing. A properly served letter 

and $25 filing fee will be sufficient to reset the hearing on the original pleadings.  
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